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If you missed our Feb. 3 program with Randy Conley, click on the image below to watch a recording of the meet-
ing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CLICK HERE to view Randy’s presentation slides. You can find the QR code to learn more his and Ken Blanchard’s  
book “Simple Truths of Leadership” on the final slide. 

 

NEXT MEETING: FEBRUARY 10 
Nick Canepa 

 
San Diego Union-Tribune’s Pulitzer Prize Winning Senior Sports Columnist 

 
Cannot attend in person? Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in 

virtually at 12:30pm:   

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ 

You can also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833  Password: 
84903061996# (include the “pound” sign) 

                                     

A reminder that lunch service begins at 11:45 and our meeting begins at 12:30.  Whenever possible, 
please arrive before our meeting begins to ensure you get a better choice of seating and lunch op-
tions.   
 

Also, you must have your name badge scanned even if you will NOT be eating.  This will ensure that 
you get credit for your attendance and a no-meal credit of $28 on your next invoice.   
 

If you arrive late and the Check-In Committee is no longer available, please send an email to Mary at 
the Rotary office to let her know you were at the meeting.  Thank you.  

https://www.sandiegorotary.club/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/STOL-SD-Rotary-2-3-22.pdf
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ
https://vimeo.com/673383877


2022-2023 Project Grant Applications 

 
The application period for 2022-2023 service grants from our club is now underway.   
 
It is time plan for the Rotary Service projects that we will undertake in our next Rotary 
year, which starts on July 1st. 
 
So those committees and individual Rotarians who would like to request a grant in or-
der to deliver Rotary Service in the upcoming year are invited to apply for that support 
during these next weeks.   
 
The link to the online application is available HERE. Or you can contact Jordan the of-
fice. Applications are due by Friday, March 4th. 
 

 
Please remember that funding for ongoing service projects are not automatic.  Every 
project, whether established or new, must be reviewed for funding consideration annu-
ally.   
 
Thank you to our co-chairs Mike Caruso and Simona Valanciute for spearheading his 
process! 

February 7-13 BIRTHDAYS 

 

February 8: Brian Steffy 

February 9: Wendy McKinney 

February 10: Phet Pease 

February 13: A.J. Antun 

 

https://sandiegorotary.wufoo.com/forms/xm2ezd71lkj01l/
mailto:jordan@rotary33.org


Meetings: Every Thursday at Noon, Liberty Station Conference Center, 2600 Laning Road, San Diego, 92106 
Phil Blair, President  ◆  Jordan Maharaj, Executive Director  

San Diego Rotary ◆  2247 San Diego Avenue, Ste. 233, San Diego, CA 92110-2943 
Phone: 619/299-3309  ◆  e-mail: jordan@rotary33.org  ◆  website: http://www.sandiegorotary.club 

Camp Enterprise 2022 

Camp Enterprise 2022 Is Almost Here! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
We’ve all heard the saying “it takes a village”. Well, it takes a club – a club the size of our Rotary Club – to put on 
Camp Enterprise. We’re now just weeks before Camp starts on March 17, 2022. While we’re 80-90% ready, we 
need your help. 
 
• Please nominate a student! If you have a high school junior in your life who might benefit from an introduction 

to business, please nominate them to come to Camp. The legacy application is on the Club website and it’s a sim-
ple process to give a young person you know a potentially life-altering experience.  

 
• Volunteer! It takes 30 Rotarians plus 15 or so Rotaracts to put on the 2.5 days of Camp for around 90 students. 

This year, we need help from those who are NOT interested in the full Camp experience. Check-in on Thursday 
when the students join us for lunch at our regular meeting is always a bit crazy. This year, because we have some 
additional COVID-related protocols, we need extra help. If you can come early to Rotary on March 17, we’d love 
to have you help us get the students tested, checked-in and settled with their team before our meeting begins. 

 
• Lend your financial support! For years, Rotarians who want to show their support of Camp Enterprise have do-

nated and received a T-shirt. This year is no exception. T-shirts will be available the next 2 weeks at our meet-
ings and by an email or call to Camp Chair Bridget Meckley  bameckley@outlook.com (619.886.3606) or to 
the Rotary office. But there’s more... 

If you’d like to experience Camp Enterprise – without the full 2.5 days away from the office or home, we have an 
offer for you. There are 8 seats available in the Rotary van for anyone who would like to come up to Camp on Sat-
urday morning March 19 to see the final student presentations. We are always amazed at the ideas the students 
come up with and the passion with which they present them. Every year, it gives us comfort that our world is in 
good hands with this next generation. For an additional donation, you’ll receive a T-shirt, a seat in the van 
(courtesy of Rotary District 5340 and Jim Hughes) And, we’ll provide your lunch. If this field trip is for you, 
please let us know – sign up at the T-shirt table the next 2 weeks or send Bridget an email or call the Rotary office. 
We look forward to having you join us and thank you for your ongoing support of Camp!  

To sign up to volunteer, please contact Bridget at bameckley@outlook.com 

 

 

https://www.sandiegorotary.club/
https://www.sandiegorotary.club/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/RCE-LEGACY-NOMINATION-2022.pdf
mailto:bameckley@outlook.com
mailto:bameckley@outlook.com
mailto:bameckley@outlook.com


Club 33 Golf Tournament-Round 2! 

Join us for a second round of  fun and fellowship out on the 
beautiful course of  the San Diego Country Club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: Friday February 18 

Time: 9:00 am 

Place: San Diego Country Club, Chula Vista 

Format: (2) lowest net scores of  (3) rounds (You must play at least (2) rounds) 

Handicap: GHIN and Non-GHIN (Non GHIN players may have their handicaps adjust-
ed by tournament committee) 

Foursomes will be arranged. 

Cost for this round: $195.00 per person – Includes cart, prizes and lunch. SDCC 
members will be adjusted. 

Second round sign-up DEADLINE: February 15 2022. Provide GHIN number or indi-
cate non-GHIN when signing up below. (Please complete a separate registration for 
each guest/player.) INDICATE YOUR PREFERENCE FOR SHORT OR MEDIUM TEES 

Questions: Ellis Smith (tournament chair) 858-457-7544 ext 217  

ellis@carmelcap.com 

Third Round - May, 2022 (Estimated) 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP 

mailto:ellis@carmelcap.com
https://sandiegorotary.wufoo.com/forms/x13cg1cg0ax4qde/


The Alliance for African Assistance is assisting with the resettlement of 
1,020 asylum seekers, individuals, and families from Afghanistan who 

began arriving on September 1st with a goal of resettling all in San Diego by 
the end of February, 2022

During these unprecedented times, we invite you to join the Peace 
Committee as we support 2 families in need of food and groceries.   

Purchase 1-week-supply of food & groceries including, 
diapers and formula for the three-month-old infant.

Balboa Intl. Market
5905 Balboa Avenue
San Diego California 92111
Only Halal Meats, Chicken, Fish, Fruits 
and vegetables, eggs, milk, tandoori bread

Vons / Ralph’s (or other)
In-store or on-line
No Meat Chicken or Fish 
Fruit, Vegetables, eggs, milk & bread 
are ok to purchase

Delivery: No Later than 6 PM on Wednesday

The money spent on food and groceries can be donated 
or reimbursed by the Alliance for African Assistance

Downtown SD near Petco Park (2 adults, 3 children, 1 baby = 6 total)

Lakeside California (3 adults; 5 children – 8 total)

These families came to the 
US with absolutely nothing.    

The homes are clean, but 
very run down.

Volunteering for this project made 
me feel good.

As Rotarians we are instructed, to 
go out in our communities and “do 
good!” 

Help us Welcome these Families & Volunteer
for a Cause you Believe In

Sara will Instruct you on:
what to buy, where to take 
it, when to deliver it. 

Contact: Sara Anas 
858-281-9978
sara@alliance-for-Africa.org



FACES IN OUR CROWD 
Photos courtesy of Paul Nestor 

President Phil trades club banners with visiting Rotarian Latisha Perry from Murrysville Export Rotary Club. 

(Above): Jim Gruny participates in the audience Q&A (below) President Phil promos the Camp Enterprise shirt for sale 
(contact Bridget Meckley to purchase yours today!) 

mailto:bameckley@outlook.com

